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June 14, 2022 

Gregory Tony, Sheriff of Broward County  

2601 W. Broward Boulevard 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312  

 

Dear Sheriff Tony: 

 

The International Union of Police Associations (I.U.P.A.) Local 6020, the union representing 

the Department of Law Enforcement Deputies and Sergeants for the Broward County 

Sheriff’s Office currently represent approximately 1200 members. As the Sheriff of Broward 

County, one of your top priorities is the success of the Broward County Sheriff's Office. The 

I.U.P.A. Local 6020 wants the Broward County Sheriff's Office to succeed as well. The 

members of the I.U.P.A. Local 6020 are dedicated and work tirelessly to provide the best 

service possible to the residents of Broward County in order for the Broward County 

Sheriff's Office to be successful. 

 

The I.U.P.A Local 6020 looks forward to a professional relationship with you and your 

administration to provide the best wages and benefits possible in order to maximize 

retention of our members who are also employees of the Broward County Sheriff's Office. 

In April 2022, the members ratified a new collective bargaining agreement with the 

Broward County Sheriff's Office that includes a re-opener for the cost-of living adjustments 

for year two, beginning October 2022, and for year three, beginning October 2023. As year 

two of this collective bargaining agreement approaches, we recognize the value of a 

concerted effort, both the I.U.P.A. Local 6020 and Broward County Sheriff’s Office, jointly 

focused toward maximizing the cost-of-living adjustments in year two and year three for 

your deserving deputies and sergeants.  We would like to extend our full support in any 

budgetary workshops which may be held between the Broward County Sheriff's Office and 

the Broward County Commission. The I.U.P.A. Local 6020 extends the full assistance of our 

Labor Attorney Holly Olivia Van Horsten, Attorney Mike Finesilver, and that of our Executive 
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Committee consisting of President Matt Cowart, Vice President Don Prichard, and 

Secretary-Treasurer Greg LaCerra in any such budgetary workshops. 

 

Sheriff Tony, thank you for your time. The I.U.P.A. local 6020 is looking forward to working 

with you and your administration for the betterment of this union and the agency. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Matt Cowart     

President, I.U.P.A. Local 6020 

Don Prichard     

Vice President, I.U.P.A. Local 6020     

 

Greg LaCerra     

Secretary-Treasurer, I.U.P.A. Local 6020             

         

 


